Contact

PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463
WhatsApp: + 675 7967 8463
Email: calebwilson.png@gmail.com
YouTube: Just Above Down Under ]

Our Mission
Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our Family
Caleb 10/12
Tabitha 5/24
Cassia 10/10/18
Cherith - 9/11/20

ﬁ ____Sending Church

Mt Calvary Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1372
Roanoke, AL 36274
Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address
Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30519
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* Famiily —

Dear Friends,

We are thankful for our Lord allowing us to

blessings and benefits!

February 2024

live and serve in Papua New Guinea! Every day, He amazes us again with new

The Wilson family continues to see God's unending blessings! We are happy to announce that we are expecting our first baby

boy due in late June 2024! This is a tremendous answer to

prayer! We are planning on having the baby in Papua New Guinea,

50 please pray for a safe and healthy pregnancy and delivery!

The Church —

New Home Baptist Church continues to see the hand of God in

their operations. As mentioned before, in November, we

ordained Brother Amos George to be the pastor for New Home Baptist Church, Brother Amos and hig family ate faithful

servants to the Lord, and they are doing a great
and their new pastor. Opposition will increase,

Furlough —

job leading the church according to the scriptures. Please pray for the church
but so will the faithfulness of God!

At the end of November, we departed PNG to begin our furlough. On the way back, we stopped in Taiwan and spent a week
visiting Brother Keith Cullers and his wife Jeanette. It was a great time of refreshing and gleaning of wisdom from a seasoned

missionary couple. We are now two months

and several more supporting churches. The Lord

into our furlough, and we have seen the Lord provide us with many needs met

has provided a new boat and engine for the island ministry as well as much

of the funds for a solar kit for our house on the island. We express thanks to so many people who sacrificially gave so Milne

Bay can have a gospel witness,

and thanks be to God for faithfully providing for His servants! We are also thankful for the

much-needed fellowship we have enjoyed since being back in the States.

Future Ministry —

Please continue praying for our future work on Normanby Island. As mentioned before,

we have acquired some land at a

village called Kwanaura for future ministry in Milne Bay. There, we will be setting up a base of operations for church-

planting in the province. This includes: our

have 15 men confirmed to attend the Bible school on the island to be trained to become minsters of the

these men, we will be preaching from villag

area into local churches. Following the Lord’s wisdom,

house, a training center, and guest houses for students and visitors. We already
gospel. While training
e to village and island to island with the intent of gathering converts from each

we will have sufficiently-trained men to pastor these future new

churches. We have witnessed the hand of God in our work at New Home, and we anticipate seeing Him do more wonderful

things in the islands.

Thank you all for your faithfulness in service

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson

The girls are excited for their baby brother!

to our Lord!

It is great seeing family!




